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UNITED STATES OF AMERICA 
FEDERAL TRADE COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20580 
 
 

  

 

 

January 18, 2018 
 

Via E-mail 
Eric Bolinder 
Cause of Action 
1875 Eye Street, NW, Suite 800 
Washington, DC 20006 
 
        RE: FOIA-2018-00395 
         FTC v. Vylah Tec 
         (FTC communications) 

    
  

 
Dear Mr. Bolinder: 
 

This letter acknowledges the receipt of your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request 
dated January 13, 2018, received January 16, 2018, seeking documents regarding: 
 

 FTC v. Vylah Tec (FTC communications) 
 

You may check the status of your FOIA request by visiting http://www.ftc.gov/about-
ftc/foia/foia-reading-rooms/track-your-foia-request.  This report is updated at the end of each 
month.  If you should have any questions regarding your request, please contact me at (202) 326-
2072.  In any call or future correspondence concerning the request, please refer to the following 
case number FOIA-2018-00395.  
 
 
       Sincerely, 
 
 
                  

Shelley M. O’Hara 
       Attorney, Office of the General Counsel 
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